
 
 
This email was sent on June 2, 2025. 

Dear Upper School Students and Families, 

Summertime is upon us, and it is time to share the Summer Assignments for Upper 

School students. These assignments encourage independent growth and exploration, 

enabling you to develop relationships with your teachers and classmates. During 

Quaker Meeting on Wednesday, May 28, Allie and Maura worked through a Quaker 

Meeting for Business to explain the summer assignment to students. Allie presented this 

information to rising 9th-grade students on Thursday, May 29. 

 

Every Upper School Student will have a math and reading assignment. Students taking 

an Honors English course and/or Honors Government and Political Advocacy course 

next year will have additional assignments. Click here to access the US Summer 

Assignments website.  

●​ All students should open the Math and Reading tabs to access their 
assignments. (On the last day of school, students were given hard copies of the 
summer math assignment.) 

●​ Students taking Honors Government and Political Advocacy should open the 
Honors Government tab for their assignment.  

●​ Students taking Honors English can find the Honors assignment through the 
Reading tab, at the bottom of the page.  

 

Have a great summer break! 

In peace, 

Tanisha 

https://sites.google.com/ngfs.org/ussummermath/home

